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SYSTEM PROTECTION WORKING GROUP
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October 11, 2007

The last meeting of the ERCOT System Protection Working Group was held in Fort
Worth on July 26-27, 2007. Of significance to this ROS meeting are the following
items:

Short Circuit Data Cases: The seventh pass of the Future Years Cases has been sent
to members by ERCOT. Members are to respond by October 5. Our case schedule
will be a major topic in our next meeting. ERCOT input has been solicited.

Discussion and Recommendation of Low Voltage Ride Through (LVRT)
Our group is working on wording based on Appendix G of the document for the groups
review.

Revisions to Nodal Operating Guide sec. 6
Various changes will be recommended for the Nodal guide through the proper ERCOT
channels.

Next Meeting: The next scheduled Working Group meeting will be held in Nursery,
Texas in November, 2007.



